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Summer Coaching Camp-2024 concludes at JMI 
  
A month-long 'Summer Coaching Camp' organized by the Games and Sports Department, Jamia 
Millia Islamia (JMI) for the age group of 8 to 15 years concluded on 25th June, 2024 at NMAKP 
Sports Complex of the university. During the camp children were given coaching in Basketball, 
Football, Cricket, Table-Tennis and Badminton.   
  
In the Closing Ceremony, Prof. Mohammad Shakeel, Officiating Vice chancellor, JMI was the 
Chief Guest and Prof. Sara Begum, Dean, Faculty of Education, JMI was the Guest of Honour. 
The closing ceremony was also attended by other Deans, HoDs, teachers, students, non-
teaching staff and parents of the children who participated in the camp. 
  
The Vice Chancellor interacted with the children and appreciated the efforts of Prof. Waseem 
Ahmad Khan, Director, Games & Sports Department, JMI, Prof. Mohd. Shahid Khan, Deputy 
Director, Games & Sports Department, JMI and their team for  successfully conducting the 
month-long  Summer Coaching Camp which started on 24th May, 2024. He advised children to 
take part in sports activities as much as possible to stay fit & healthy. 
  
The Games & Sports Department, JMI received a very encouraging response and appreciation 
from all sides especially from the parents who were excited and amused to see their children 
brimming with talent.  
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